KENILWORTH HOMES ASSOCIATION

Special Board Meeting

Tuesday, June 28, 2005

Meeting was held at residence of  Floyd Wohlrab  9520 Linden St. Overland Park, KS

Director’s Attending:      
John Coode 
Class of 2007





Reid Davison
Class of 2007





Jerry Fladung
Class of 2006





Dan Wallace
Class of 2006





Floyd WohlrabClass of 2007

Excused Absence:

Ed McGurren
Class of 2006





Curt Skoog
Class of 2007

The Special Board Meeting was held to discuss the proposed construction of four fourteen-story condominium buildings in the South-west corner of the Meadowbrook Country Club Golf Course in an area East of Nall Avenue near 94th Street.

After the  review of opinions of the Board Members the Board agreed on the following course of action.

1) Recognizing that even though a formal proposal for the construction of the   

     condominiums has not yet been submitted, a considerable amount of background work 

     is in process, and therefore it is imperative that the Kenilworth Homes Association 

     make known its position regarding the construction as soon as possible.

2) Board Members are encouraged to individually express their position to the 

     appropriate City Council members.

3) The Board will initiate a letter to all Homeowners outlining the proposed construction 

     and suggesting that each Homeowner express their position on the construction to 

     their City Council Members.

4) The Board will request a response from each Homeowner, via a response post card

     included with the letter, identifying the Homeowners position on the construction.

     The Homeowners responses will be consolidated into a Kenilworth Homeowners

     Association position that will be presented to the Prairie Village City Council and

     Planning Committee. 

Meeting Adjourned  8:45 PM

Submitted By Floyd Wohlrab

